
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to the Year 3 Autumn Newsletter. The children have settled well into their new 

classes and have already shown some excellent learning. We would like to take this opportunity to 

introduce ourselves and our roles in the year group: Mrs Welham (Amber Class Teacher and Year 3 

Leader), Miss Kaul (Opal Class Teacher), Mrs Donnelly (Amber Class Learning Mentor) and Miss 

McCarthy (Opal Class Learning Mentor).  

We are looking forward to an exciting term ahead. Below, you will find some key information about 

routines and learning. However, please come and see us if you have any questions.  

Things to Remember 

Reading  

It is important that you read with your 

child on a daily basis. This has a great 

impact on your child’s progress.  

We collect in reading diaries on a 

Monday and award STARS Points 

accordingly.  

 

Home Learning 

In addition to reading, children will 

need to practice their weekly spellings 

and complete a minimum of 3 tasks in 

their home learning. Spellings will be 

set and tested on Thursdays. Home 

learning tasks will be set half-termly 

and will commence on Thursday 14th 

September. Year 3 children need to 

learn their 3, 4 and 8 times tables – all 

children are encouraged to use TT 

Rockstars to practise these. 
 

Water Bottles 

Please ensure your child brings in a 

filled, named water bottle each day.   
 

PE 

The children will be learning 

gymnastics on Tuesdays and netball 

on Thursdays. We politely request 

that your child comes dressed ready 

for PE on these days and does not 

wear any jewellery. 

Communication                              

Please feel free to communicate 

through your child’s reading diary. If 

there is an important message, please 

ask your son/daughter to show us. 

Alternatively, please pass a message 

to the staff on the door in the 

morning and we will get back to you. 

 

 


